
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
June 28, 2018 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Center Village Burying Yard.  In attendance 

were Lauren Järvi, Andy Dussault and Bryan LeBlanc 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:30 AM.   

 

We began with a discussion of the trees on the property.  Bryan left shortly after this. 

Andy moved to make arrangements for the lower branches on the trees, up to about 8’ be 

removed to improve visibility.  Also to remove the white birches along the Breezy Hill Road, 

and the cherry trees at the large white pine in the center of the property.  And the bushes in from 

of Row 1, near the structure on the corner of Rte 5 and Breezy Hill Road.  Lauren seconded the 

motion.  Unanimously approved.  

 

As a follow up to the June 14 meeting Andy moved to have ATD create two signs of a material 

described as having a life of 75 years.  The will be 48” X 24” and ¾’ thick.  Cost for both is 

$552.70.  Grove Cemetery and Center Village Burying Yard.  Lauren seconded, and it was 

unanimously approved. 

 

Lauren will make some inquires of the VOCA re resources for stone maintenance and 

restoration.  Also any guidance on how to determine if there are in fact vacant, unsold lots 

available in this cemetery. 

 

Our next meeting will be on July 12. 

 

Andy moved to adjourn at 9:25.  Seconded by Lauren.  Unanimously approved. 

 

 


